From: Office of the Registrar

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 2:10:23 PM

rrom: I

Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 4:38 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: EB-2022-0200.

To Whom it may concern
| think it is horrific that a company who has made over 15 Billion dollars in profits the last year, and
double the cost of natural gas for residential customers over the last 12 months is now applying to

charge customers more for delivery. This is disgusting in a year where inflation has left many families
struggling already.

| urge the OEB to deny this request.

Rachael Thompson





